
Rock Canyon Elementary School                     November 2018  

Roadrunner BEEPS 
School Office: 374-4935                                                                                                                                                     Absence Line: 812-8675                     

        School begins at 8:40am and ends at 3:20pm; Fridays school ends at 1:30pm 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

1 

 
 

Jr. Hope Squad 
3:20-4:15pm 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

2 
 
 
 
 

Early Dismissal 
1:30 pm 

5 

 
6 

Kindness Club 

Meeting-Orchestra 

Room during lunch 

recess 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

7 

SEPs 
Early Out 

1:30pm 
 

 

8 

SEPs 
Early Out 

1:30pm 
 

Concert Choir 
7:30 am 

9  

SEPs 
Early Out 

1:30pm 
 

  

12 

  

 

13 

National Kindness 

Day! 
 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

14 
 

 
 
 

 
Chess Club 3:20-4:00 

15 
 

Jr. Hope Squad 
3:20-4:15pm 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

16 

  

 
 Early Dismissal 

1:30 pm 

19 

 

 

20 

 
 
 

Concert Choir 
7:30 am 

21 
Thanksgiving Break 

No School 

22 
Thanksgiving Break 

No School 
 

 

23  
Thanksgiving Break 

No School 
 

26 27 
Kindness Club 

Meeting-Orchestra 

Room during lunch 

recess 
 

Concert Choir 
7:30 am 

28 
PTA Meeting- Everyone is 

invited! 

10am faculty lounge 
 

 
 

Chess Club 3:20-4:00 

29 

 

 

 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

30 

 

 
Early Dismissal 

1:30 pm 

 

*Please call the office if your child will be late or absent! Numbers are listed above on the 

calendar!* 

 



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
I love November!  It's full of gratitude and change.  I think those 
two go together well.  Without change, I wouldn't recognize how 
much I have to be grateful for.  This year has been one of a lot of 
change for me.  And so, I'd like to say "Thank You". 

• Thank you great teachers and staff for the love you give 
to students. Thank you for the time you invest for 
them. Thank you for the great examples you set for 
them and for me. Thank you for your willingness to 
risk and try new things. Thank you for enduring trying 
times and endless meetings. 

• Thank you great students for your hellos and hugs. 
Thank you for your smiles. Thank you for allowing 
me, in a small way, to be a part of your lives. 

• Thank you great secretaries for endless patience. 
Thank you for lovingly treating bloody noses and sick 
students. Thank you for taking the time to put the 
pieces of a problem together when I’m gone. 

• Thank you great custodial staff for care-taking our 
building and grounds. Thank you for keeping our 
school in good operating condition and for acting on 
problems quickly. 

• Thank you great parents, PTA and community 
volunteers for working closely with us. Thank you for 
the time and money spent on children in our school. 
Thank you for your interest in helping us to be better. 
Thank you for the time spent teaching the important 
principles of a great democracy. Thank you for 
sharing your talents with us. Thank you for providing 
us with these wonderful children to teach! 

And thank you all for being part of Rock Canyon Elementary! 
 
Happy Thanksgiving!—Mr. Hansen, Principal 

 

PTA Message: Thank you all for your support of the PTA and 

the school. We had a great evening of supporting the PTA 
Chipotle fundraiser a few weeks ago. Provo Mayor Kaufusi and 
Fire Chief McGill and Police Chief Ferguson came to our most 
recent PTA meeting, we are encouraging every single parent to 
be informed of ballot items and VOTE this election. The school 
term 1 ended just before our Fall break; please be sure to 
participate in SEP conferences Nov 7-9. We love this community 
of families at Rock Canyon and are thankful for YOU. Have safe 
and happy Halloween and Thanksgiving holidays!  -Lily Mott, 
PTA President 

 
Please collect and send in your Box Tops! 
The next collection date is Friday, 
December 7th.  If we reach our school 
wide goal of 8,000 Box Tops, the 
principal will dye his hair red and green. 
Please help us reach our goal! 

 
"Impact" is a nationally recognized presentation by Social 
Internet Crusader, Collin Karchner and National Internet Safety 
Expert, Dr. Katey McPherson.  Parents will be taught everything 
they need to know about balancing screen time, device use, and 
protecting and cultivating our children's self-worth.  If your kids 
have access to the internet, cell phones, tablets, TV, youtube, 
video games or any other screen time activities, you do not want 
to miss this FREE community presentation!November 5, 6:00 - 
8:00 p.m. in the Springville H.S. Auditorium 

We have extra t-shirts and sweatshirts available in the front office 
if anyone would like to get some for Christmas gifts or just to 
have. $5 per t-shirt and $15 per sweatshirt. 

Busy learning and researching about Geography and 
Biographies in the library. If you want to help your student at 
home this is the link to our 
website. https://provo.follettdestiny.com Click on Rock Canyon 
Elementary and then on the home tab. This site is also our 
Library Catalog. Check it out!  
-Mrs. Meibos 

 
The lost and found is full of coats and outerwear and is 
located in the hallway by the cafeteria. Please be sure to 
check for any of your kids’ missing items during SEPs. 

 
THANK YOU to the following!!! 

Reflections: Katherine Barrus and 
volunteers 
Red Ribbon Week: Kristen DeGraff and 
Stacy Runia and volunteers 
Kindness Club & Retreat: Shannon Elias 
and Amy Jackson 
School Gear: Melissa Weed 
BEEPS: Michelle Moreland 
Box Tops: Kerrie Thornock and volunteers 

 
Reminder: PTA is asking for $20 donation per student. If you have 

paid, thank you! If you haven't yet, make checks payable to Rock 

Canyon Elementary PTA or PayPal: rcepta@gmail.com OR 

paypal.me/rockcanyon 

Remember Rock Canyon school spirit day is every Friday! 

Wear your school shirt or our school colors (blue and yellow) 

every Friday. 

 

Reflections was a big hit this year!  We had 78 participants in six 
different categories, and wonderful entries highlighting Heroes 
Around Me.  Here are the winners in each category whose art is 
moving on to the district level. 
Film—Maja Coleman, Taive Gubler, Henrick Coleman, Hailey 
Hall, Jacob Mennear 
Literature—Pria Elias, Aksel Svendsen, Liz Bryant, Lydia Bryant, 
Mackensie Sellers 
Music—Beckham Gerstner, Mackensie Sellers 
Photography—Abby Mott, Blake Gubler, William Tayler, Kate 
Bergeson, Mackensie Sellers 
Visual Art 2D—Aksel Svendsen, Dove Galvin, June Galvin, Lexi 
Williamson, Jane Mott 
Visual Art 3D—Isabella Fueger, Pria Elias, Ian Sena, Nadia 
Luke, Cooper Rencher 

Please make sure your email address is updated 

with the school. This BEEPS newsletter is going 

digital starting in January! 

We have BYU PE coming this month, so please encourage 
children to wear running shoes on days they have PE. 

 

Daylight saving: Clocks back one hour November 4 
 

Safe UT App: The Safe UT App is for students, parents, teachers and 
staff to download. Everyone can use it to report safety tips as well 
asking for mental health resources. It's staffed 24/7 by licensed 
clinicians. Learn more at 
https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/programs/safe-ut-smartphone-app/ 
 

https://provo.follettdestiny.com/
https://provo.follettdestiny.com/
https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/programs/safe-ut-smartphone-app/
https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/programs/safe-ut-smartphone-app/


 


